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RECON-NETTING COHESION BETWEEN HISTORICAL FILM HERITAGE AND
NEW FORMS OF ART

The historic setting of the Castello Svevo of
Termoli hosted, on Friday 30 September 2022, the
vernissage of the film exhibition “RECON-NETTING
Cohesion between Historical Film Heritage and
New forms of art”, promoted and organized by the
Municipality of Termoli. The exhibition, which took
place from 1 October to 7 October 2022, allowed
the young artists selected last May thanks to the
open call launched by the Albanian and
Montenegrin partners, to exhibit and screen their 

Great success for the Workshop "Cohesion of Contemporary Art and Film Cultural Heritage",
organized by the Municipality of Termoli (Molise region) at the Circolo della Vela, on 28 and 29
September 2022. The two days, dedicated to the restoration of the historical cinematographic
heritage and to the enhancement of modern technologies and digital platforms for the recovery
and cataloging of archival film material, saw the presence of a rich panel of experts and artists
from Italy, Albania and Montenegro. Among the participants in the events, also the four artists
selected by the project through an open call, launched last May, for a residential production of one
documentary and one video installation. On this occasion the artists presented for the first time
their cinematographic works, made using exclusively archival materials belonging to the film
collections of Montenegrin Cinematheque and Albanian National Film Archive. The Workshop
concluded with a dialogue session between the project partners and the stakeholders of the sector.

COHESION OF CONTEMPORARY ART AND FILM CULTURAL HERITAGE

cinematographic works: The Echo by Dario
Haruni, Pse Kështu by Una Jovovic, A Poem a day
keeps the war at bay by Tamara Pavicevic and
Lemons and Oranges by Enxhi Noni.
The cinematographic works were made using
archival material kept at the Albanian National
Film Archive and the Montenegrin Cinematheque.
The artists also presented a series of photographic
images taken from the films realized.

STEERING COMMITTEE IN TERMOLI

The RECON Steering Committee, dedicated to the presentation of the project activities' status,

took place in Termoli on 30 September 2022 and saw the participation of all the project partners.

After an initial introductory part, each partner presented their progress and the state of the art of

all the activities carried out so far. The partnership also discussed the results and objectives to be

achieved in the future.
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